
NEWS
SPRING/SUMMER 2019

West Lancashire
     CEMETERY & CREMATORIUM

West Lancashire Cemetery & Crematorium
Pippin St, Burscough, Lancashire, L40 7SP  
t  01704 898840    f  01704 898845    e  info@westlancashirecrematorium.co.uk
www.westlancashirecrematorium.co.uk

Catholic Section
Father Leo Daley (St John’s Burscough), 
recently visited West Lancashire Cemetery. 
During his visit he took the opportunity to 
bestow a Blessing on a statue of the Virgin 
Mary. 

The statue and granite surround was 

manufactured by our Memorial 
Stonemasons, A K Lander, and has been  
sited overlooking the Catholic Section of  
our Cemetery.

This is the first 2019 Newsletter from West Lancashire Cemetery 

& Crematorium. The newsletters will offer an opportunity to 

keep you up-to-date with the latest news and information. 

We will give details of additional facilities we can offer families 

holding services here, development and improvements to the 

site and future events such as memorial services and open days.

At the beginning of February, we reached our 3rd anniversary.

Since 2016, we’ve held services for many hundreds of bereaved 

families.  

The positive feedback we continue to receive gives genuine 

satisfaction knowing that, even in a small way, we are helping 

families through a very difficult time. 

Book of Remembrance

If you are considering an entry in the ‘Book 

of Remembrance’ in memory of a loved one, 

you will find it located within the floral tribute 

area adjacent to the Chapel. 

Together with the book you will find relevant 

information and examples to help with 

process. 



Westerleigh Group News
West Lancashire Cemetery and Crematorium is part of the Westerleigh Group. Westerleigh operates 34 sites across the 
breadth of the UK. Over the past 2 years we have opened five new crematoria at Babworth Crematorium, North Wiltshire 
Crematorium, The Vale Crematorium (Evesham), Aylesbury Vale Crematorium and Stirlingshire Crematorium.

We strive to deliver the very best standards of support and care for the families who come to us - and work in partnership 
with our Funeral Directors to be able to deliver this. Our colleagues who work in our sites, in our opinion, are the most 
passionate and dedicated in the industry. 

Please visit our Facebook page for the most up to date news from the team at West Lancashire Crematorium. 

Memorialisation Update
West Lancashire Crematorium are excited to announce 
the launch of a new memorial range giving families the 
opportunity for a truly bespoke and personal memorial to 
their loved ones. Ashes with Art are a family run business 
with 15 years’ experience and has joined West Lancashire 
Crematorium to provide this high quality memorialisation. 
Their processes allow for ashes to be fused in to specialist 
glass and create either Jewellery or wall mountable art. If 
further information is required please contact us and we 
will be happy to assist you.
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In conjunction with Wesley Media we can offer families the use of a tribute 

screen in our Chapel. Our tribute screens can be used to display either a single 

holding image of your loved one, or a series of images that can be played either 

as slideshow throughout the whole service, or during a period of reflection 

(accompanied by a song of your choice). 

Other service offered through Wesley include ‘Web Casts’ and the opportunity 

to record the service. Your Funeral Director will be able to assist you further or 

you can contact the Crematorium office directly to discuss your requirements.

Chapel Tribute Screens

Charity News

Through our ‘Metal Recycling Scheme’, we are 

able to donate funds to local charities.

Following a recommendation from one of our 

funeral directors, we were pleased to support a 

very worthwhile charity, Claire House Children’s 

Hospice. 

We were very happy to be able to donate 

£4769.66 to this worthwhile cause.


